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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Friday, 25th October 2024, we will be hosting a ‘Fundraising Action Day'. 
  
Students are encouraged to take part in this event by dressing in sensible casual clothes 
with an optional Halloween theme for a nominal fee of £1. Additionally, each house will be 
organising extra activities during break or lunchtime. 
 
The £1 payment can be made online through Parentmail from Monday, 21st October. Funds 
collected on the day will be used to support College Projects as identified by the Student 
College Council. 
 
We would also like to support the local foodbank so if your child is able to bring a tin or 
packet of dried food on the day it would be much appreciated. Donations can be delivered 
to the main hall on the day of the event. 
 
We appreciate your support and participation in making our 'Fundraising Action Day' a 
success. Together, we can make a positive impact on both our College community and the 
wider local community. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Bennett  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


